To whom it may concern at Cherwell DC planning.

With reference to the above application. We are, and have been concerned about the increase of traffic that will be using Backside Lane. There have been many alterations and an increase of cars (since we moved here nearly 32 years ago.) over the years to properties in the Lane,which is a Bridleway.

Please could you consider the residents who live there.

Your Faithfully

Tom and Mary West
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